East Central Regional Transportation Coordinating Council Meeting 2 September 26, 2018

East Central Regional Development Commission Office, 100 South Park Street, Mora, MN 55051

Meeting Review:

Slide Presentation:

Introductions:

Attached is a list of those present, their agency and their concerns (attached). This slide could help formulate their comments:

Would you each please give examples of your experiences and who you serve?

Please feel free to add any comments on what we've discussed already and/or the following:

What do you feel is the basis for our transportation issues?

Where do you see that people need to go to?

Where are the people located that have transportation issues?

How has this been remedied so far?

How do you foresee that new implementation could be financially supported?

Review By-Laws:

Revised by-laws attached

Take Aways:

How to fund the program was the biggest unanswered question as we went around the room. It was suggested that as the program progresses and starts retaining successful results, the benefit of funding may be clearer to funding sources.

Discussion circled around to each county's buy in.

The meeting finalized with statement of the steps moving forward. On October 22nd, at their bimonthly meeting, Bob Voss & Karen Amundson will address the East Central Regional Development Commission board to discuss the formation of the ECRTCC. Just as the RDC has formerly handled formative agencies such as the CEDS (Comprehensive Economic Development Strategy) Committee, TAC (Transportation Advisory Committee), and ECAC (East Central Arts Council – now the ECR ((Regional)) AC) the RTCC will be held accountable by the RDC who will incubate and nurture it, as an entity that is run by the ECRTCC advisory board. The advisory board will have strong representation from each of the region's counties and each involved agency that will counsel and affect the decisions of the RDC.

The next meeting of the ECRTCC will be held after the ECRDC meeting October 22nd. A doodle will be emailed within this week so that we can be sure to have commitment on your calendars.

Respectfully submitted by Karen Amundson 9/1/2018